
Dear [Community Member/Donor], 

As the holiday season approaches, we at [Community Center Name] are excited to announce our 

annual Holiday Donation Drive. This year, we aim to bring joy and support to families in need 

within our community. 

We invite you to join us in spreading cheer and making a difference. Your generous donations of 

toys, food, clothing, and monetary gifts will directly benefit local families, ensuring they have a 

happy holiday season. 

Here are some ways you can help: 

• Donate new or gently used toys. 

• Contribute non-perishable food items. 

• Offer winter clothing for all ages. 

• Make a monetary donation through our website. 

The donation drive will take place from [Start Date] to [End Date]. Donations can be dropped off 

at [Community Center Address] during our operating hours. 

Every contribution, no matter how small, makes a significant impact in the lives of those we 

serve. Together, we can create a brighter holiday for everyone in our community. 

Thank you for your continued support. Wishing you and your family a wonderful holiday 

season! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Community Center Name] 

[Contact Information] 


